
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21 May 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Changes to timetable for Year 12 A-level Economics 
 
I am writing to let you know about some changes that we are making to timetables for students in the 
23D-AL1ECO-S1 group. 
 
Since November, students in this group have been taught by Rochelle Bagshaw for 2 lessons and Scott Faulkner for 1 
lesson each week. Scott is due to teach all 3 lessons for this group when they move into Year 13. To facilitate this 
transition, the following changes are being made to the timetables of students in the 23D-AL1ECO-S1 group from 
week commencing 10 June. 
 

• The Monday Period 1 lesson will continue to be taught by Rochelle Bagshaw in Room 2.28. 
  

• The Thursday afternoon session will now move to Wednesday Period 2, and will be taught by Scott Faulkner 
in Room 2.28.  

 

• The Friday Period 4 lesson will continue to be taught by Scott Faulkner in Room 2.28 
 
Students have been made aware of these changes, which will be in place until the end of the academic year. We are 
sorry for the inconvenience caused and thank you for your support. If you do have any questions or queries, please 
do not hesitate to contact Scott Faulkner, Assistant Principal, or Rochelle Bagshaw, Head of Faculty for Business, 
Accounting and Economics, in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Daniel Wood 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


